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ONotice of Temporary Closure of IRIS on Suita campus

IRIS (Suita Campus) will be closed Wednesday March12th through Friday March14th for

renovations.

We are still accepting inquiries via email and phone. If you have any questions, please

contact us at the email address or phone number below.

[Email: iris@ciee.osaka-u.ac.jp]

[Phone number: 06-6879-7076]

*Only the Suita Campus office will be closed. The Toyonaka and Minoh branch offices will

remain open as usual.
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